
Fall In-Person Options for Children and Youth begin Sunday, Sept. 12th 2021  
 
 
Nursery & Child Care 
Kathee and Amanda will continue to provide childcare on Sunday mornings.  Childcare for infants 
through early pre-school will be available during the worship service.  Childcare for toddlers and 
elementary aged kids will be available in room 110 during the 11:00 a.m. second hour options. 
 
 
Pre-K through 2nd grade 
Children preschool (potty trained) up to second grade will start in worship with their families.  After the 
Children’s Sermon, kids will be escorted downstairs to room 103, our Children’s Worship Space, 
where kids will learn bible stories through seeing, hearing, and hands-on activities.  Parents may pick-
up their children in the classroom after worship ends.  Masks are required for everyone working with 
children and youth, whether indoors or outdoors.  See the full details of our safety plan on the 
website. 
 
 
3rd - 5th grade 
The 3rd – 5th graders will meet during worship in newly refreshed room 105 using the ever-popular 
Sparkhouse Holy Moly curriculum.  This class meets during the entirety of worship service, so kids 
should go directly to room 105 on Sunday morning at 9:30 a.m.  Parents may pick-up their children in 
the classroom after worship ends.  Masks are required for everyone working with children and youth, 
whether indoors or outdoors.  See the full details of our safety plan on the website. 
 
 
 
6th - 12th grade - New 2nd hour option together with adults 
Older youth in 6th - 12th grades are invited to remain in worship with their families and join us for 
second hour programming.  Led by Amy Grella, we are pleased to introduce a new second hour 
option for families to do together with their youth in grades six through twelve.  Aptly named, 
Journey Together will begin on September 19th at 11:00 a.m.  It is a series of planned activities 
focused on exploring the Bible, the Spirit, being Disciples, our Church, and our World through 
engaging, fun activities that would typically happen during youth group meetups.  I promise you, it will 
NOT be boring!  The class will meet in Fellowship Hall during second hour at 11:00 a.m.  Childcare 
will be available for elementary aged kids downstairs in room 110 during this time. Masks are 
required for everyone working with children and youth, whether indoors or outdoors.  See the full 
details of our safety plan on the website. 
 
 
 


